From: Cindy Coleman

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Ind Swine Operation
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 7:13:26 PM

robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ:

My name is Scott Coleman, as a long time resident, U of A graduate, who in 1982 married my bride of
34 years at the foot of Hemmed In Hollow Falls, please take action to deny the Regulation 5 for the
C&H swine farm. Deny it for the long term good of our state, families, visitors and our future.

Please step up and do the right thing. Let's find a better way.

479-799-8584

Sent from my iPhone
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